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From: Paige LeValley <paige.levalley@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 3:51 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: IRRC# 3324 - Registration of Naturopathic Doctors
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Date: 1/17/2022 
 
Title: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors 

IRRC #: 3324 

Agency #: 16A 

ID#: 4953 

Name: Paige LeValley  
 
Home address: 419 Tasker Ave Folsom, PA 19033  
 
I support registration of Naturopathic doctors because Naturopathic doctors (N.D.)go through extensive training 
for their right to be called a doctor and deserve the respect and designation afforded to traditional medicinal 
doctors through a required registration process. This helps to eliminate frauds in the field so that the best care is 
provided to those who seek out N.D.s for their healthcare needs. To me, naturopathic medicine has provided me 
the support I needed in various healthcare challenges including treatment of vestibular migraines and constant 
fatigue and anxiety, while supporting whole body health. My work with N.D.s has led to better overall health 
and the treatment of a condition that could not be addressed with traditional medicine alone.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paige LeValley  


